
Attorney General’s Fiscal Statement- Ballot Initiative No. 8 

 

The Governor’s Budget Director submitted a Fiscal Analysis on August 9, 2023.  

The average cost of a two-day jury trial is $2,130.00.  Presumably a two-day grand 

jury proceeding would have a similar cost.  It cannot be determined how many 

grand juries would be convened should the Initiative pass and become law.  It is 

therefore impossible to accurately determine the fiscal impact.  Therefore, the 

Attorney General’s Fiscal Statement is: 

 

The average cost for a two-day jury trial is $2,130.  However, it is unknown 

how many grand juries would be convened under Initiative No. 8 so the 

fiscal impact is unknown. 


